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Comments: Cabins DO NOT belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy

unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist

in Wilderness, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.   Wilderness is

suppposed to be just that - wilderness, not wilderness except for a few cabins or for some motorized vehicles or

any other the other things that people keep wanting to do on designated Wilderness land that they can do in

many places NOT designated as Wilderness.

Humans are not the only creatures that call this planet home and the wildlife that inhabit the designated

Wilderness areas have a right to be here, too, without having their homes constantly invaded.  And that's exactly

what all these intrusions are - invasions to their homes.


